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ARCHAEOLOGY OPEN DAYS 

Northamptonshire County Council are 
sponsoring open days at the excavations 
currently in progress at Angel Street, 
Northampton, the site of the new County 
Hall. 
 
Project Angel Archaeology Open Days 

Weds, 6 & Thurs, 7 August 2014 

The archaeological excavation of the 
Project Angel site has been ongoing since 
January 2014 and will run to September.  
The work is being carried out by MOLA 
(Museum of London Archaeology) 
Northampton, which was formerly 
Northamptonshire Archaeology within the 
NCC. 

The excavations have examined the 
medieval frontages on Fetter Street and 
St Johns Street frontages, as well as the 
backyards containing pits, wells and a 
malt-drying oven, with the associated 
deposits of pottery, animal bones and a 
range of other domestic finds. 

 

The NCC would like to invite people to 
their Open Days, where you will be able to 
view a selection of archaeological finds 
and speak to site director, Jim Brown of 

MOLA Northampton and local medieval 
pottery expert, Paul Blinkhorn. 

The Open Days will be held on site, near 
the St John’s Street entrance to the 
current Angel Street car park on: 

Wednesday, 6 August 2014, 11.30–1.30 

Thursday, 7 August 2014, 1.30-3.00 

Anyone wishing to attend can register at: 
projectangel@northamptonshire.gov.uk, 
or simply go along on the day. 

More information about the finds to date 
can be found on the Project Angel 
website at: 

http://www.northamptonshire.gov.uk/en/P
ages/HomePage.aspx.   

NCC look forward to seeing you there. 
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This is an eNEWS version of NASNEWS, 
going out to members by email and posted 
to our website and Facebook page, to get 
the news to members. 

A full NASNEWS with details of other 
forthcoming events through to the AGM 
in November is in preparation and will be 
distributed in early August. 
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